
A report on “DIGITAL LITERACY” held from 27th Feb, 2023 to 1st Mar, 2023  

A workshop was organized on “DIGITAL LITERACY” from 27th Feb, 2023 to 1st 

Mar, 2023. The Resource person Mr. Sambhu Dutta Swain, Centurian University 

conducted the session. The purpose of the session was to enable students to 

access information available online, facilitate skills required for effective 

communication through email, social media, and video conferencing. The sessions 

focused on identifying reliable sources of information online, evaluating the 

credibility of online content, recognizing and combating misinformation and fake 

news, managing privacy settings and controlling online visibility and recognizing 

and addressing cyber bullying and online harassment. The session ended with a 

question and answer session. A total number of 65 students participated in the 

session. 

RESOURCE PERSON EXPLAINING HOW TO USE INTERNET SAFELY 27TH FEB, 2023   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


